
Town of Nelson 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

 

March 7, 2017 
 

 
 

Executive Board Attending: David Upton, Gary Robinson, Maury Collins, Edie Drinkwater, Admin. Assist. 
 

Others attending:  M. Tarr, J. Walter, D. Dellagreca, R. Pratt 
 
 

At 4:06 PM David Upton opened the March 7, 2017 meeting of the Nelson Select Board. 
 
l  The meeting began with Birthday wishes for Maury Collins and Gary Robinson.  A Birthday cake, 
shared by all, started the meeting on a sweet note. 
 
l  All Department heads came before the Board for final discussion of the proposed budget for the 
coming year and were given an opportunity to ask questions or voice concerns. 
 
l   Much of the discussion focused on finalizing the necessary compliance with the Fire Code violations 
noted by the State Fire Marshal and energy saving improvements planned for the buildings housing each 
of the Town departments. 
Future safety improvements such as consideration of an exhaust system for the Fire Station also sparked 
a brief discussion. 
 
l  David made a motion to approve the minutes for February 22, 2017. 
Maury seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0. 
 
l David made a motion to approve the manifest prepared for March 8, 2017 as presented. 
Gary seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0. 
 
l  David made a motion to approve a Timber Certification and Warrant based on a report of cut 
submitted by John Martin. 
Gary seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0. 
 
l With nothing further, David made a motion to adjourn. 
Maury seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0.   5:22 PM 
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